
 

 
 

Attention all Art Students:  Tomorrow, Tuesday November 10th the art club will be meeting in room 
221 at 2:30.  It’s not too late to join, come see what exciting things we have planned for this year.  

 

The Southern Regional Theatre Company will present the fall play – Twelve Angry Jurors – this weekend, 

Thursday and Friday, November 12th and 13th in the auditorium.  Tickets are $8 for adults and $5 for students.  

Tickets can be purchased the nights of the performance when the box office opens at 6:00 each night. 

 

Attention all students: There will be a David’s Dream and Believe meeting today after school in Room 7-2.  

New members are welcome!  Hope to see you there! 

 

Senior Trip payments for the Class of 2016 will be taken this week, November 9th-13th in the 11/12 
cafeteria both before and after school.  Payment deadline is Friday, Nov. 13th.   

 

Attention to all students interested in auditioning for the Southern Regional Theatre Company's 

production of The Addams Family: A meeting will be held to discuss and distribute audition information 

this Wednesday, November 11th from 2:15-3:00 in room M-2.  If you cannot attend the meeting, but 

would still like to audition, please contact Ms. Tabbacchino in the middle school no later than Monday, 

November 16th for audition materials. 

 

Attention all juniors:  There will be a College Planning Seminar for parents and students on Wednesday, 

November 18th at 6:30 PM in the Auditorium.  Come and get important information about finding the right 

college, Naviance, SAT/ACT testing, and financial aid.   

The Southern Regional Home and School Association (HSA) is sponsoring their annual Craft & Vendor Fair 

on Saturday, November 14th   from 9 AM until 2 PM in the 9/10 gym.  Over 30 vendors/crafters will be there.  

Admission is free.   This event is one of the main fundraisers for the year. The Southern Regional Home & 

School Association is focused on benefiting all of the students in our district.   As an HSA, no dues are paid to 

any national organization; all proceeds received go directly to the schools within our district. 
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